
 

 
Pro-life radio ads run daily on UCB Radio Thunder Bay, reaching up to 
9,000 listeners.  Our current ad focuses on Abortion Pill Reversal - for 
women who have begun the chemical abortion process and changed 
their mind. Contact information directs them to practitioners familiar 
with the reversal process and attempts to save their pre-born child. 
Additional radio ads are currently being developed on the subjects of 
assisted suicide, and crisis pregnancy support. YOUR MEMBERSHIP & 
FINANCIAL SUPPORT MAKES PROJECTS LIKE THIS POSSIBLE!  
 

 

 

A Rachel’s Vineyard retreat provides a supportive, 
confidential, non-judgmental place where women and men 
can express, release and reconcile painful post-abortive 
emotions and begin the process of restoration, renewal and 
healing. It is an opportunity to experience God’s love and 
compassion on a profound level in a place were men and 
women can share, often for the first time, their deepest 
feelings about abortion. For those who have experienced an 
abortion, or loss of a child through miscarriage or still birth, 
we encourage you to consider taking part in a weekend 
retreat. Confidentiality is assured.  For information visit 
www.rachelsvineyard.org or contact Mary-Jo by phone at 
807-252-7420 or by email at cocoa@tbaytel.net or Terry at 
807-476-4715 or email thoward@tbaytel.net.   Find them on 
Facebook - @RachelsVineyardThunderBay or visit www 
thunderbay.life for more details.  
 

HELP US GROW! Renew your annual 
membership and encourage others to 
become supporting members as well.  
Your membership fees and generous 
donations allow us to continue our work - but 
there’s more to it than that!  A growing 
membership means encouragement and 
increased opportunities for connecting and 
supporting one another in our pro-life 
position, and for reaching those who might 
be on the fence. Membership growth 
provides our organization with a solid pool of 
volunteers, networking opportunities, sharing 
of ideas for future projects and initiatives, 
and more.  National polling indicates that the 
pro-life position is no longer a fringe position.  
Locally and across the nation, despite 
Covid-19, the pro-life movement continues 
with boldness and determination. Help us 
continue to have a strong local presence, 
informing and educating our community 
about abortion and assisted suicide, and 
providing training and resources for pro-life 
work in and around Thunder Bay.    
 

STRENGTH IN NUMBERS 

Membership Drive 
 

 

 

Board Members had the opportunity recently to participate in the Canadian 
Physician’s for Life (CPL) Virtual Conference. Expert speakers presented on a  
variety of subjects including Abortion Pill Reversal Protocol, Conscience in the 
Canadian Healthcare Context, Bill C-7 and the Legal Changes to the Laws 
Governing MAiD, The Pro-Life Movement Around the World, Scientific Literature on 
Abortion and Women's Mental Health and more.  Videos from the conference will be 
available on CPL’s website and will be highlighted on our RTL website and Facebook 
pages as well.   Networking and follow-up conversations continue to take place, 

valuable for the development of upcoming local educational initiatives.   

Sanctity of Human Life Sunday – January 17th 2021 
We encourage parents, educators, pastors and church leaders to include this special day in their plans!  

Please visit our website for more info and suggested resources.  If you are interested in obtaining  

items for a display for your church or group please email us at info@thunderbay.life. 

http://www.rachelsvineyard.org/?fbclid=IwAR0M1rjjTDUbkXua0CismiVelZeVch9j5ab7JVQagk0p8K7GcteS-xtgfB4
mailto:thoward@tbaytel.net

